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Happy 2021, I hope you all 
had some relaxing time with 

family and friends.

With the new year well and truly 
underway, we’ve already seen what 

surprise hangovers 2020 has afforded us 
regarding new revelations of COVID-19 here and abroad.

As we continue to navigate this pandemic, I think it’s 
important to remember a few key things.

While some industries have been less fortunate than ours, I 
am grateful that we’re able to continue working in a country 
that has fewer restrictions than others throughout the world.

However, we must continue to be vigilant. Not just with 
our health and our consideration of others, but with our 
businesses.

We must navigate the next 11 months thoughtfully and 
strategically. Think about what restrictions or possible 
lockdowns may mean for your business.

It may be difficult to hire overseas workers. In addition the 
international supply chain carrying our equipment and parts 
is still under enormous pressure.
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Grow by growing others

Don’t let that catch you out, develop a business plan should 
the worse come to bear.

But more importantly, I implore you to engage with the 
Association. Ask for help if you need it, no matter the size of 
the problem.

If there are issues preventing you from doing business effectively, 
like obtaining Civil Aviation Authority consents as mentioned in 
Sarah’s story, contact us and we will swing into action.

Tony Gibson 
Crane Association of New Zealand President
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BILL MCINTOSH: An unforgettable  
man who left a remarkable legacy

Edward James (Bill) McIntosh
3 December 1930 – 3 January 2021

It was the end of an era when Edward 
James, also known as Bill, McIntosh 
passed away on 3 January 2021.

He was from a time when gritting 
your teeth and getting on with it 
to create something from nothing 
was just par for the course – even 
reaching 90-years-old was an 
ambition of his.

Testament to that were the 
hundreds of people who attended 

his service on 8 January to pay their respects, celebrate his life and farewell him 
one last time.

Afterwards, family, McIntosh staff, and friends honoured his memory fittingly.

The entire crane and truck fleet accompanied Bill on a 1929 Hudson, in a convoy of 
honour from the service at the Awapuni Function Centre to the McIntosh depot on 
Armstrong Street in Palmerston North, to drive around the yard one last time.

“That just shows you the level of respect people had for him.  He would’ve been 
pretty bloody impressed,” son Brett says.

“He most likely wouldn’t have said anything, though.  He was 
certainly not one to compliment anyone, but he was very proud of  
the place, where we got to and where we’re going.”

As one of nine children, Bill was raised in Dannevirke by his mother Mildred Holmes and 
Nan Mildred Bradley, and quickly became the strong-willed man many knew today.

Starting out as a delivery lad for the Collinson & Cunningham Ltd department store 
in Palmerston North, his interest was piqued by his older brother, Bryant’s, jobbing 
engineering business.

In 1951, Bryant, asked Bill to join him. McIntosh Brothers 
was born, doing jobbing and repairing in the Palmerston 
North region.

Set up in a back section – working in a shed they agreed 
to renovate as their side of a rent-free deal for six months 
– they then moved to Grey Street where they repaired 
anything and everything.

Quickly moving into building farm machinery, the brothers 
purchased land in the 1960’s to erect a purpose-built 
engineering workshop on the outskirts of Palmerston North 
by the main trunk line.
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Expanding the business to buy a Hastings firm to make stock crates 
in Hawkes Bay in ’64, and with more stock crates being built, they 
required a crane.

So came about the McIntosh’s first crane which they built 
themselves – on a Comer TS3 truck – then came the second, and 
third, until crane hire became a key part of the business.

The five-tonne capacity crane was non-slewing with a manual pin-
jib boom.  This was soon followed by a similar crane, only this time 
it had a hydraulic extension on the boom and the ability to slew 
thanks to a slew ring formerly fitted to a Bren Gun Carrier.

These were used onsite in the engineering plant and also hired out 
locally around the region.

Brett remembers his dad as someone who never shied away from a 
challenge.

Good mate, John Carter, puts it another way: “He was like a dog 
with a bone, once he was into something, that it was it – he’d keep 
gnawing away until he got what he wanted”.

A classic example of that was back in the days, John recalls, when you 
couldn’t import a fully built, 25 to 30-tonne capacity crane into New 
Zealand without a licence or you would pay a significant tax duty.

One operator had protection from this because they manufactured 
crane carriers in New Zealand, bringing in the upper works, 
mounting them in their factory, and selling them.

“Bill, and others, fought that for all they were worth, and finally he won the battle. The outfit that had the protection 
finally accepted the fact that they had to give it up.

“The deal was signed on a serviette at a Queenstown conference – that was one of his greatest professional 
achievements, as far as he was concerned.”

John recalls the other significant challenge Bill fought long and hard for was the importation of wire rope.

The McIntosh brothers’ success in the crane and engineering industries continued, enabling them to buy a 20-tonne 
Kato Crane (their first hydraulic unit) in 1974 and put it onto a crane carrier they had built themselves.

To keep up with the servicing of the Manawatu region’s needs, they quickly added another 20-tonne Kato and an 
11-tonne unit.

There was something amiss in New Zealand’s crane 
industry, however.  So, Bill was among a handful of 
passionate people who laid the foundations for a 
collective voice that would advocate on behalf of all 
crane companies.

That foundation was the Power Crane Association, 
established in 1975. Bill was elected to its first 
council, was President for the Association from 1981-
1983, and was elected a life member in 1989. 

“He wanted a community and a voice for the crane 
industry; dealing with government without an 
Association can be very hard, so a collective voice 
for the industry was needed,” Brett says of his dad’s 
passion to be involved.
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In total Bill spent 18 years with the Association, a stalwart, who was still attending conferences (now organised by 
the re-branded Crane Association of New Zealand) until only a few years ago.

As a committee member for most of those years, Bill was involved in all things cranes, spending many hours after 
work discussing issues that affected the industry.

John remembers when he and his brother Bryant would arrive at the Titan Lower Hutt office at 5pm to discuss issues 
and set sail for home after midnight.

“Dad was a fairly straight up and down guy, a fairly stubborn guy when he had his views,” Brett remembers.

“If you could explain the potential of your idea and why you wanted to do things, Dad would back it.”

It was a trait well in the making and used liberally at Association conferences and Annual General Meetings, where 
Brett recalls his dad would often stand up to make a point he felt needed to be made: “whether he was right or 
wrong is a different story”.

He also liked to have fun, Brett says, one who was a “bit of a stirrer who enjoyed a Bacardi”.

John recalls fondly that when Bill had a twinkle in his eye and a half-smile on his face – and he did more times than 
not – you knew he was cooking something up.

His legendary antics at Crane Association conferences were among many examples of the mischievous side of Bill, 
who loved to make people laugh.

One story many will remember with a chuckle is the time he put somebody’s bed in an elevator at one conference.

Bill stuck to his guns till the very end.  Even when family 
implored him to quit smoking in the staff room, he would 
always ask the operators if they minded him smoking in 
the staff room.  No driver was silly enough to say no.

Over the decades, Bill added a plethora of other 
accomplishments to his name, including buying a 50-tonne 
PH crane in ’82, hiring his two sons Craig and Brett in ’87, 
and the purchasing of a 140-tonne-capacity Terex Demag 
hydraulic all–terrain crane (an investment in the future for 
both the company and industry in the region).
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2011 marked 60 years in business, celebrated with many long-term 
staff and clients, as well as the hiring of the next generation of 
McIntosh’s – Brett’s and Craig’s sons were to become involved in the 
family business.  Brett’s son Scott now is the crane manager after 
Craig retired.

Then came ‘Big Bill’ in 2014, a 350-tonne-capacity crane from the 
Australian mines that completed its first lift by launching a 30-metre 
boat at the Manawatu Marine Boating Club.

It wasn’t just cranes that fuelled Bill’s passion either; he was 
immensely proud of the farm machinery McIntosh was renowned for.

“At the end of the day, if you’re driving around the country and see 
blue farm machinery, it’s most likely ours,” Brett says.

“That was always good for him when he saw his machinery on 
farmers’ paddocks, he was pretty chuffed about that.”

But most importantly was the pride he felt for his family, 
John says.

“He was an unforgettable guy, who put a hell of a lot 
of time into his business, the Association, and his family. 
He never gave up and never retired.”

Loved husband and best mate of Noeline for 63 years. 
Loved father and father-in-law of Craig (Zippo) and 
Donna, Brett (Pat) and Heather, and Karyn (Pat) and Val. 
Loved Grandad of Anton, Strahan and Kaitlin, Travis, 
Gareth, Scott and Hanna, Kate and Mitch, and Anna. 
Great-Grandad to Max and Jack.
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Six months at the helm of Crane Association of 
New Zealand as its Executive Officer, Sarah Toase is 
determined to continue walking the talk and strive for 
outcomes that matter to members.

Sarah continues to meet members face to face to truly 
get a better understanding of members’ day-to-day 
operations, concerns, and hopes for the industry’s future.

“The more knowledge I have about 
what it's truly like for our members, the 
better position I’ll be in to make the right 
decisions about how the association  
works for their benefit.”

And what better way to further this understanding than 
swapping her pen for a pair of rigger’s gloves.  

Having started the NZQA unit standard 30072 late 
last year, Sarah completed the practical component in 
January using an overhead gantry crane in the workshop 
at Titan Crane’s Lower Hutt branch.

Trained by industry veteran and CANZ member, Roger 
Sullivan, Sarah says the experience has given her a better 
understanding of the different factors required when 
working as part of a crane crew.

“The unit standard has provided me with a better 
appreciation for all the intricacies needed to be 
successful in this industry, as well as the responsibilities 
crane operators and businesses must undertake to 
provide a professional and safe service.”

One key theme that came up during Sarah’s tour of 
crane operators and business owners last month was the 
Association’s future direction.

Constructive feedback highlighted the Association’s need 
to improve on its deliverability for member's benefits.

Sarah says she has taken member's concerns onboard 
and has planned activities into 2021 to ensure members’ 
expectations are met in the future.

Part of that process is identifying the full scope of those 
expectations through membership surveys, in particular 
regarding the draft Association strategy.

“If our members share their issues, concerns and their 
wish-list it can help us shape our future direction which 
will have tangible and positive outcomes for all.”

With CANZ Conference planning kicking into high gear – 
to be held at Claudelands Events Centre, 14-16 July – the 

confirmed programme 
will be released by the 
end of this month.

In it, members will 
see a feedback session 
added to the program, 
with Sarah calling on 
members to utilise that 
space as an opportunity to 
share their views.

“The Association is only relevant if 
we’re delivering for our members – the way we do 
that is by listening to what is needed and then we 
take action.  That’s why it’s important that we give our 
members plenty of opportunity to tell us what they think 
is important.”

The Executive Office are currently looking at the Targeted 
Training and Apprenticeship Fund scheme and how this 
can be better utilised as they work to understand the 
constraints of both training providers and employers.

It is also working with Skills NZ to navigate the RoVE 
process which, as Sarah says is a little like “trying to nail 
jelly to the wall”.

“We’re really mindful of our training company members 
and the lack of information regarding how training will 
be delivered post RoVE.  This makes it very difficult to 
plan and determine their own future direction.”

“However, we are working with a number of key 
stakeholders, including Skills, to determine what options 
the Association has available going forward that would 
be best for its members and the industry.

“Along with member feedback, this will help us decide 
how we, the industry, want the outcome to look and turn 
those options into tangible benefits.”

Another example of the Association’s behind the scenes 
work has been the contact with the Civil Aviation 
Authority (CAA) regarding concerns about the timeliness 
of receiving consent for crane operations near air spaces.

The statutory turnaround for CAA consent is 90 
days; the consultation period takes roughly one 
month, and the remaining time is required to allow 
sufficient coordination of the drafting of the associated 
aeronautical study and determination.

However, this can be to the detriment of the crane 
operator or business, and can sometimes be inconsistent 
across all the airports, aerodromes, and heliports.

STRIVING TO BETTER MEET MEMBERS’ EXPECTATIONS



An initial meeting between CAA and CANZ held recently hopes to achieve a clearer process, a more streamlined 
procedure, and consistency across the network of airports.

“We’re in the early stages of this particular piece of work, but we are asking CAA to make it easier for crane 
operators and companies to do their jobs.  Aside from changing the legislation which takes years, we’re looking at a 
shorter-term solution which could alleviate this issue for members.”

Additionally, CAA has agreed to raise the issue of the Civil Aviation Act 1990’s lack of reforms since crane technology 
has evolved and will initiate the process of reviewing the legislation in light of larger and more advanced cranes 
being used.

QUARTER ONE PRIORITIES

➤ Member consultation on draft strategy 

➤ Member survey on crane operator recruitment and training 

➤ Release conference programme and open registrations 

➤ CANZ Council meeting 24th February (Wellington)

➤ Draw up budget for 2021-22 financial year 

➤ Member visits in lower North Island 

➤ Crane training post RoVE

➤ CAA follow up meeting 
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The Crane Association of New Zealand (CANZ) has 
received confirmation that funding for crane training 
is now available through the Targeted Training and 
Apprenticeship Fund (TTAF).

Trainees who enrol in the New Zealand Certificate in 
Cranes (Levels 3 and 4) will have their training and 
assessment fully paid for by the TTAF scheme.  There are 
no crane apprenticeships, so the cost to train operators 
is currently paid for by the crane company / employer.

CANZ has been working with The Skills Organisation 
(Skills) to secure this funding and both parties were 
delighted with the announcement.

President of CANZ, Tony Gibson said “with New Zealand’s 
COVID-19 recovery being so focussed on construction 
and infrastructure projects, this funding approval is well 
deserved recognition of the key role the crane industry 
plays in the delivery of shovel ready projects”.

While the industry might be small, it is a vital part of the 
construction and infrastructure sector, he said. 

“We’re thrilled at the opportunity this 
provides the crane industry to upskill their 
new and existing employees and offer 
them the full qualification.  This is a great 
way for our members to invest in their 
people which benefits the employee, the 
employer and the wider industry.”

Skills is the Transitional Industry Training Organisation 
for the crane industry.  There are currently 87 Skills 
trainees participating in training across the Level 3 and 
4 certificates.

As New Zealand gears up to kickstart its economy, 
CANZ expects this number to increase as crane 
companies respond to increasing demand.

“The crane industry has a crucial role to play in New 
Zealand’s construction sector, particularly in this post-
COVID era,” said Chief Executive of Skills, Garry Fissenden. 
“So, there is no question – with the increased activity we 
are seeing in the construction sector overall – that the 
need for skilled crane operators will only increase.”

CANZ is working closely with Skills and industry trainer-
assessors to ensure that the benefits of the new funding 
are well understood.  The necessary changes needed 
will be made to the systems and processes at Skills to 
ensure training is properly administered, and that quality 
remains a priority.

 “We would encourage anyone looking for a new career 
or a change in career to consider a career in cranes,” 
said CANZ Executive Officer, Sarah Toase. “There 
is a clear pathway to progress your skills and with 
experience, there are dozens of interesting and varied 
roles to pursue.

“People in the crane industry are passionate about what 
they do, and they take pride in their work.  It’s truly 
rewarding to be a part of it and now is really the time to 
get involved.”

Continued on page 9

CRANE INDUSTRY TRAINING APPROVED TO RECEIVE TTAF FUNDING

This story was first featured in the December issue and is re-printed to ensure all members are aware of 
this significant change to crane training. 
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LOOKING FOR TRAINEE OPERATORS? NEED FRESH TALENT TO GET STUCK IN?  
HIRE EDUCATION AT SJS!

Student Job Search (SJS) has real world connections to a 60,000 strong student base, 
including a talent pool of fresh to market graduates from workplace training institutes such as 
Manukau Institute of Technology, Unitec and Weltec. While the graduates who use SJS have 
trained in a variety of fields - building, construction, engineering, painting, and everything 
in between - they have one thing in common: they’re seeking 
permanent employment which offers on the job learning.

If you’d like to fill your trainee operator vacancies with 
energetic, hardworking candidates, list it with SJS for 
free today – we’ll pre-screen the applicants for you 

to ensure you get the right candidate for the job.  

With 40 years’ experience delighting employers with top notch graduates, we’ve 
seen firsthand how enthusiastic, reliable and dedicated tertiary students are – 
they’re just looking for the right opportunity. Help us connect our talented students 
with hands on work experience as a trainee operator today – Sign up to the SJS 
employer newsletter to find out more.

FAQ’S

How does TTAF funding work for crane training?

A trainee must be in employment with a company providing work related to the scope of the programme (i.e. crane 
operations).

Once a training agreement is signed, training can commence and will be arranged by Skills.  

A Skills contracted cranes trainer-assessor will provide training and assessment to the employee at their workplace, or 
elsewhere as agreed.  It is paid for by Skills, using TTAF funding.  There is no cost to the learner or crane company for 
training and assessment, but charges may be incurred for travel and accommodation of the trainer-assessor if required.

When does the funding become available?

It applies to all crane qualifications enrolments from now.  Skills is currently making the necessary changes to their 
systems to enable access to Skills contracted crane trainer-assessors.  We imagine enrolments will pick up in the new year.

Who is eligible to receive this funding?

All domestic students enrolled with Skills and eligible for government tuition subsidies are eligible to access TTAF. It 
doesn’t matter how old you are, if you’ve studied before or if you’ve used any Fees Free entitlement.

If you have a visa that means you can work in New Zealand, and this visa covers the expected duration for the 
programme of enrolment, TTAF will pay your industry training fees.

If you’re already enrolled with Skills for a cranes qualification and your programme is on the TTAF list, you and 
your employer will be contacted in the next few weeks about next steps.  TTAF would only cover the training and 
assessment arranged by Skills for the remainder of your programme.

Who can provide training under the scheme?

Training can only be provided by organisations who have programme approval for the certificate in cranes.  For crane 
training (to receive the full qualification), this is currently only held by Skills, so training must be organised through them.

Contact: Sarah Toase – Crane Association of New Zealand

Continued from page 8

SIGN UP

https://sjs.us18.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=705f93f514d860f7eb4d17109&id=cd1be27299


CRANE ASSOCIATION OF NEW ZEALAND CONFERENCE 2021

14 - 16 July 2021 
Claudelands Events Centre 

HAMILTON

Theme:  Time for change: creating a world class crane industry in our own back yard
Claudelands is an award-winning conference, meeting, function, exhibition and events venue located in Hamilton, 
New Zealand. A 6000-capacity entertainment arena. A four-star conference centre.  A combined 10,000 square metres 
of indoor and outdoor exhibition space which is particularly suited to a large crane display area, which is located 
directly outside the trade exhibition area.

We look forward to your participation and contribution as part of our annual National Conference and Trade Exhibition.

SafeCrane has been created by the Crane 
Association of New Zealand to provide guidance 
on how to create a safe workplace for cranes.

Cranes are dynamic machines. They demand and 
deserve the respect and safety consciousness of 

everyone associated with their use, maintenance and operation. People are the biggest influence on safe working conditions. 
The single most important factor in preventing injury and death on the job is having competent and reliable personnel, who 
are safety conscious.

Competent and reliable people are those who:

Have acquired, through a combination of qualifications, training or experience the knowledge and  
skill to perform the task required.

​Effective instruction and training in the basic safety principles of crane operation and accident prevention measures are 
essential and vital requirements for all people involved with cranes.

Resources are available for:
•   Crane Users        •    Crane Owners        •    Crane Operators          •    Dogman/Riggers

The 'Learn More' button will take you to the website containing all your one-stop shop for information 

about cranes.                                                                                                                      LEARN MORE
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https://www.safecrane.nz/?utm_source=Open+List&utm_campaign=9f52002e6d-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_23_01_08_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_1326cc4569-9f52002e6d-&mc_cid=9f52002e6d&mc_eid=%5BUNIQID%5D
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CRANE TRAINING  
NEW ZEALAND (CTNZ) SHOP 
Established in January 2014, this shop has been 
created to sell publications and resources for the 
New Zealand crane industry.

You will find a number of vital Health and Safety 
resources such as:

➤	 Safety Stickers

➤	 Crane Safety Manual

➤	 Crane Signal Cards and Posters

➤	 The Lite Lift Plan

We also sell:

A History of Cranes in New Zealand. This is a great 
publication covering the history of New Zealand 
cranes. It is well worth a look and a great gift for 
those keen on machines and lifting in New Zealand.

What's new?

➤	 Posters

➤	 USB stick

➤	 Reversing Notepad (FREE)

➤	 Signage

➤	 Incident Management

LOOKING FOR A CRANE INDUSTRY 
TRAINER? 
The Association places a great deal of importance on 
training and safety, and has succeeded in raising the 
standards of operation and efficiency across the face of the 
crane industry.

By supporting its members in these and other operational 
objectives, the New Zealand crane industry has become an 
international benchmark of success in these areas.

Some of our members offer training services.

See our directory of external training and assessing 
providers.

READ MORE

For Crane Operators 

& Dogmen

The NZ Crane industry guide for safe and 

responsible Crane Operators and Dogmen

Version 3.1

Crane Safety

Manual

STOP (A)
EMERGENCY STOP

is indicated by holding 
both arms up

STOP (B)
(Specifi cally for high 

operations)
HOLD EVERYTHING HOIST

LOWER LOWER BOOM
RAISE LOAD

RAISE BOOM
LOWER LOAD HOIST SLOWLY RAISE BOOM LOWER BOOM SLEW EXTEND BOOM or

TROLLEY OUT

RETRACT BOOM or
TROLLEY IN USE MAIN HOIST USE AUXILIARY HOIST FINISHED WITH CRANE TRAVEL TRAVEL ONE TRACK

Know your crane signals  Take hand signals from one person only

https://www.cranes.org.nz/training.html?utm_source=Open+List&utm_campaign=3cadfdb06c-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_23_01_08_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_1326cc4569-3cadfdb06c-&mc_cid=3cadfdb06c&mc_eid=%5bUNIQID%5d
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Enrolments now open for  
New Zealand Certificate in 
Cranes (Level 3 and 4)
We’ve recently made some changes to 
the crane qualification to make sure 
it’s up to date and the best it can be. 
With the construction boom in full 
force, these changes have improved 
the qualification at a time where New 
Zealand needs more crane operators. 

We have been working closely with 
the crane industry through CANZ, and 
subject matter experts to develop the 
level 3 and 4 Units Standards and 
related programmes and strands.

We can confirm that the NZ 
Certificate in Cranes (Level 3) with 
strands and the New Zealand 
Certificate in Cranes (Level 4) 
qualification is now available.

The Level 4 qualification will enable 
trainees to work in specialist crane 
operator or advanced dogman roles. 

The available strands are: 

•		 Advanced Dogman 

•		 Crawler Crane 

•		 Mini Crane 

•		 Mobile Crane 

•		 Non-Slewing Articulated Crane 

•		 Tower Crane 

The training normally takes around 
nine months, depending on the 
strand chosen.  

For more information on how 
to sign up, please contact your 
Skills Account Manager or call us 
on 0508 SKILLS (0508 754 557). 
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Grow by growing others

THINKING OF BECOMING A 
CRANE OPERATOR?
Awesome! We’ve got the info you need 
right here.

Crane operators love working with heavy 
machinery, working in teams and have good 
hand-eye coordination. 

If this sounds like a great way to spend your 
working day, you could have a bright future as 
a crane operator.

Cranes play a massive role in New Zealand’s construction 
sector. 

By becoming a crane operator you’ll play a direct role in building up New 
Zealand’s infrastructure. Whether it’s lifting structures into place, moving 
heavy loads, or unloading containers from trucks – wherever there is 
development, there is a need for skilled crane operators.

Crane operators use cranes to move large, heavy objects. This can 
include materials on construction sites, containers on wharves, and 
heavy parts in factories.

There’s lots of coordination and communication on the job – you’re not 
the only one on the job! Whether you’re operating the crane itself or 
you’re on the ground directing the crane, it’s all about the team working 
together effectively.

On any given day you could be:

•		 Driving mobile cranes to and from work sites

•		 Lifting loads using a crane

•		 Slinging loads for a crane to lift

•		 Checking that the crane is set up correctly and securely

•		 Checking the crane’s water, fuel, and oil levels, as well as its other 	
		 mechanical parts

To register or learn more about this profession: 
 https://skills.org.nz/careers-and-courses/trades/cranes/
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MEMBERS DIRECTORY

The below contact information is what appears on the Crane Association of New Zealand website. If your 
information has changed, please log into the members area and amend your details or alternatively please 

email us on info@cranes.org.nz. To learn more about the below members, please go to the Crane Association of 
New Zealand website, and select the Members Directory webpage.

COMPANY NAME FIRST NAME SURNAME PROVINCE PHONE EMAIL 

Acme Engineering Ltd Gary Wong Too Wellington 04 568 6007 gwt@acme-eng.co.nz

Agtrans Ltd CJ Mahony Taranaki 0272 785 223 info@agtrans.co.nz

AllCrane Sales & 
Services Ltd

Mike Morris Auckland 09 573 5527 mike@allcrane.co.nz

Ancon Building 
Products

Philip Hayman Canterbury 03 376 5205 p.hayman@ancon.co.nz

Andrews Construction Ltd Jina Andrews Canterbury 021 023 36556 jina@anco.nz

Ashburton Crane Hire 
2015 Ltd

Paul Dalgety Canterbury 027 419 2554 ashburtoncranes2015@gmail.com

Ashton Crane Hire Ltd Martin Ashton Auckland 021 928 488 marty@ashtoncranehire.co.nz

Atlas Cranes  
Northland Ltd

Jimmy Lowther Northland 09 438 0990 jimmy@atlascranes.co.nz

Auckland Cranes Ltd Philip Gedye Auckland 09 277 2227 philip.gedye@aucklandcranes.co.nz

Banks Crane Hire Ltd Glen Banks Wellington 04 298 9279 glen@bankscranes.co.nz

Booths Transport Ltd Shannon Scully Manawatu 06 354 3397 hse@booths.co.nz

Brian Perry Civil  Paul Berriman Auckland 09 573 0690  paulbe@fcc.co.nz

Busck Prestressed 
Concrete Ltd

Russell Bennetto Northland 09 438 3059 info@busck.co.nz

C Lund & Son Ltd Andrew MacGregor Canterbury 03 349 6900 lund@lund.co.nz

C.R. Taylor Ltd Glen Taylor Gisborne 06 868 5355 taylorgd@xtra.co.nz

Calder Stewart Plant Dave Shanks Southland 03 417 9737 david.shanks@calderstewart.co.nz

Central Machinery Hire 
Ltd

Dave Tetzlatt Otago 03 443 7993 dave@cmhltd.co.nz

China Construction NZ 
Ltd

Sri Thamo Auckland 021 890 164 sri.thamo@cscecos.co.nz

CLL Service & Solutions 
Ltd

Alan Marychurch Auckland 09 412 7048 info@cll.net.nz

Collins Lifting Ltd Terry Collins Wellington 027 230 5837 cranes@collinslifting.co.nz

Cranetec Group Peter McNally Auckland 021 722 096 peter@craneskills.com

CraneWorks Peter Gray Waikato 07 878 8788 craneworks@xtra.co.nz

Craneworks NZ Zoe Rawlinson Otago 03 443 6251 office@craneworksnz.co.nz
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Croft Combined 
Carriers Ltd

Chris Carter Wellington 04 939 6001 chris@crofts.co.nz

Croucher & Crowder 
Engineering Ltd

Alan McIntosh Taranaki 06 278 4185 office@crouchers.co.nz

Culham Engineering 
Co Ltd

Gary Turton Northland 09 438 7145 crane@culham.co.nz

Daniel Smith Industries 
Ltd

Daniel Smith Canterbury 03 313 9902 daniel@danielsmith.co.nz

Dennis Industries Ltd Nick Dennis Otago 03 445 0666 nick@dennisindustries.co.nz

Department of 
Corrections

Dawn Benefield Whanganui 06 349 6917 dawn.benefield@corrections.govt.nz

Design Production Ltd Cameron McCauley Auckland 09 579 0650 cam@designproduction.co.nz
Diack Bros Ltd Chris Diack Hawkes Bay 06 843 6688 office@diackcranes.co.nz
Digital Training & 
Assessment Ltd

Allan Collins Bay of Plenty 07 544 7476 allan@digitalcranes.co.nz

Dominion Constructors 
Ltd

David Wood Auckland 09 526 5808 graeme.harvey@constructors.co.nz

Donald W Butcher & 
Company Ltd

Rachel Butcher Wellington 04 233 8324 office@dwbco.nz

Downer Aaron Ratima Auckland 07 850 6608 russell.ratima@downer.co.nz

E - Type Engineering 
Ltd

Phil McDowell Southland 03 214 4969 phil@e-type.co.nz

Emmetts Civil 
Construction Ltd

Richard Emmett Whanganui 06 349 1788 richarde@emmettgroup.co.nz

Evan Jones 
Construction Ltd

Bryan Matthews West Coast 03 756 8026 bryan@ejconst.co.nz

Ewing Construction Ltd Wayne Hampton Canterbury 03 389 5999 w.hampton@ewings.co.nz
Fletcher Construction 
Company Ltd

Warren Rogers Auckland 09 294 8159 warrenr@fcc.co.nz

Foster Construction Ltd Adam Findlay Hamilton 07 849 3849 adamf@fosters.co.nz
Fulton Hogan Greg Simpson Auckland 09 579 6187 Greg.Simpson@fultonhogan.com
G & T Construction Ltd Lex Thomson Canterbury 03 327 2450 lex@gtconstruction.co.nz
Genesis Energy Glen Pepper Waikato 07 828 6800 glen.pepper@genesisenergy.co.nz

Gibbons Construction Adam Gausel Nelson 03 548 3039 adam@gibbons.co.nz

Golden Bay Cement Antony Coleman Northland 09 432 9755 antony.coleman@goldenbay.co.nz

Graeme Martin 
Contracting Ltd

Graeme Martin Canterbury 03 376 4602 graeme@martincivil.co.nz

Hammond Crane & 
Cartage Ltd

Richard Hammond Wellington 04 977 9177 info@hammondcrane.co.nz

Hawkes Bay Crane Hire 
2015 Ltd

Aaron Bourke Hawkes Bay 06 8777 186 hbcranehire@xtra.co.nz

Hawkes Crane Hire Ltd Russell Hawkes Waikato 027 479 
0523

hawkescranehire@xtra.co.nz

Hawkins Dave Wright Auckland 09 918 8100 d.wright@hawkins.co.nz
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HEB Construction Ltd Grant Moffat Auckland 09 295 9000 grant.moffat@heb.co.nz
Herman Brothers 
Transport Services Ltd

Nate Huang Auckland 020 401 
89898

hermanbrothersnz@gmail.com

Hi Lift Cranes, Ltd Barrie Mabbott Auckland 09 262 1387 barrie@hilift.co.nz
Hire Frankton Ltd Ross McFaul Invercargill 021 710 042 ross@e-type.co.nz
Hilton Haulage Ltd Richard Smith Canterbury 03 687 4010 peterm@hiltons.co.nz
Holmes Equipment Ltd Graeme Joy Wellington 04 472 9691 graeme.joy@hwltd.co.nz
Hydralift Crane Hire Daniel Wallace Marlborough 0274 4321 

637
hydralift@xtra.co.nz

Ian Roebuck Crane 
Hire Ltd.

Tania  McDougall Taranaki 06 758 7259 tania@ianroebuckcranehire.co.nz

Industrial Site Services 
Ltd

Bruce Forsyth Waikato 07 850 1240 bruce.forsyth@iss.co.nz

ITSS Engineering Ltd Hugh Henry Auckland 09 425 7116 admin@mseng.co.nz
JD Rigging Services Ltd Jason Dennison Wellington 04 589 4924 jason@jdrigging.co.nz
Jensen Steel 
Fabricators Ltd

Greg Jensen Bay of Plenty 07 575 6080 greg@jsf.co.nz

Jireh Contracting and 
Engineering (1998) Ltd

Darryl Hunger Whanganui 06 344 4746 jirehcontracting@xtra.co.nz

John Jones Steel Ltd Frank  Van Schaijik Canterbury 03 366 8679 frank@jjsteel.co.nz
Junction Road 
Transport Ltd

Barry Jagger Manawatu 06 326 9409 shifter@jrt.co.nz

Juno Civil Ltd Jim Juno Wellington 04 563 8796 jim@junocivil.co.nz
Keene Krib 2000 Ltd Dylan Keene Wellington 04 383 5050 admin@keenekrib.co.nz
L T McGuinness Ltd Jens Normann Wellington 04 384 8455 jensn@mcguinness.co.nz
Lattey Civil & Precast 
Ltd

Mark Donnelly Hawkes Bay 06 879 8364 admin@latteygroup.co.nz

Leighs Construction Ltd Michael Knowles Canterbury 03 341 6905 mike.knowles@leighsconstruction.co.nz

Liddell Contracting 
- a division of Isaac 
Construction Ltd

Graham Liddell West Coast 03 768 6990 graham@liddell.co.nz

Liebherr- Australia  
Pty Ltd

Tom  Tom Curran Christchurch 09 253 9700 tom.curran@liebherr.com

Lift N Shift Ltd Steve Eggers Nelson 03 547 0670 office.liftnshift@gmail.com 
Link Alliance Darren Rose Auckland 027 432 3221 darren.rose@linkalliance.co.nz
Lyttelton Port of 
Christchurch

Tristan Williams Canterbury 03 328 8198 tristan.williams@lpc.co.nz

M S Engineering Ltd Hugh Harvey Auckland 09 425 7116 admin@mseng.co.nz
M.J.H. Engineering Ltd Malcolm Hammond Wellington 04 568 2050 enquiries@mjh.co.nz
Mac Cranes Chris Chapman Canterbury 03 349 0200 chris@c-e.co.nz
Mackenzie Transport 
Ltd

Wade  Mackenzie Auckland 09 810 7129 mactran@xtra.co.nz

Mahy Crane Hire 2008 
Ltd

Karl Butler Bay of Plenty 07 307 0858 karl@mahycrane.kiwi.nz

Mansons TCLM Reuben Jones Auckland 027 227 
0283

reuben@manson.co.nz
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MAP Projects Ltd Kawe Murray Bay of Plenty 027 622 0005 kawe@mappro.co.nz

March Construction Ltd Alistair Briffett Christchurch 022 190 6033 abriffett@marchcon.co.nz

Marinetec Engineering 
Ltd

Dwayne Pool Canterbury 03 328 8322 dwayne@marinetec.co.nz

McCallum Cranes 
(2014) Ltd

Sue Forman Christchurch 03 374 5407 office@mccallumtraining.co.nz

McConnell Dowell 
Constructors Ltd

Justin Cox Auckland 09 573 3764 justin.cox@mcdgroup.com

McIntosh Cranes Ltd Scott McIntosh Manawatu 06 356 7056 scott@mcintosh.net.nz
McKee Fehl 
Constructors Ltd

Graeme Rudkin Wellington 04 232 8102 graemer@mckeefehl.co.nz

McLeod Cranes Ltd Scott McLeod Bay of Plenty 07 574 2375 hire@mcleodcranes.co.nz
Meister Solutions Ltd Jacqui Saville Invercargill 021 710 042 jacqui@meister-solutions.nz
Methanex NZ Ltd Wayne Penn Taranaki 06 754 9700 wmpnn@methanex.com
Mini Cranes NZ Ltd Clinton Addenbrooke Auckland 022 315 6074 clinton@minicranesnz.co.nz

Modern Construction Christian Bilbe Waikato 07 846 1995 christian@modco.co.nz
Monocrane 2010 Ltd Tim Lynch Auckland 09 426 7636 info@monocrane.co.nz
Multi Civil Contractors 
Ltd

Bill Pepere Wellington 04 232 0250 bill@multicivil.co.nz

Murtagh Crane Hire 
Ltd

Wayne Murtagh Waikato  021 941 161 wayne@murtaghcranehire.co.nz

Naylor Love  
Dunedin Ltd

Peter Lockhart Otago 03 474 1153 pete.lockhart@naylorlove.co.nz

Network Waitaki 
Contracting Ltd

Les Tavendale Canterbury 03 433 1231 lest@networkwaitaki.co.nz

New Zealand 
Aluminium Smelters 
Ltd

Nikola Taylor Southland 03 218 5757 Nikola.taylor@riotinto.com

New Zealand Army Plant Warrant 
Officer John

Dobson Manawatu 06 361 9266 john.dobson@nzdf.mil.nz

New Zealand Crane 
Hire Ltd

Deane Manley Auckland 09 636 6660 dispatch@cranegroup.co.nz

Nikau Contractors Ltd John Stil Auckland 09636 5917 johnstil@nikau.org

Northport Ltd Greg Blomfield Northland 09 432 5010 greg.blomfield@northport.co.nz

NZL Group Ltd Mark Richards Waikato 027928 7130 mark.richards@nzlgroup.co.nz

Ocean Spray Transport 
Ltd

Mark Buckley Canterbury 022 097 
0818

ostl@xtra.co.nz

Ohakune Engineering 
Ltd

Bruce Cranston Taranaki 06 385 8952 bruce@ohakune-eng.co.nz

Pollock & Sons Crane 
Hire Ltd

Wayne Slater Bay of Plenty 07 5742951 wayne@pollockcranes.co.nz

Port Nelson Ltd Chris Nash Nelson  03 548 2099 Chris.Nash@portnelson.co.nz
Port of Tauranga Laurie Johnson Bay of Plenty 07 572 8871 LaurieJ@port-tauranga.co.nz

Port Otago Ltd Kevin Kearney Otago 03 472 7890 kkearney@portotago.co.nz

Porter Cranes Ltd Noel Stafford Waikato 07 849 8835 noel.stafford@portergroup.co.nz
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Ports of Auckland Ltd John Miller Auckland 09 348 5000 millerj@poal.co.nz

Power Farming 
Manawatu Ltd

Stephen Alford Manawatu 06 323 8182 salford@powerfarming.co.nz

Preston Hire (NZ) Ltd Sean Reid Auckland 0800 440 558 sean.reid@prestonhire.co.nz

Progressive Engineering 
Company Ltd

Mark Hulena Wairarapa 027 220 7959 mark@peco2004.co.nz

Prolift Crane Hire Ltd Daniel Scott Auckland 021 412 404 info@proliftcranehire.co.nz

Riggers and Operators 
Ltd

Q. J Ohia Auckland 029 772 
3826

qj.ohia@riggersandoperators.com

Robinson Construction 
Ltd

Nick Robinson Marlborough 03 578 0931 nick@robinsons.co.nz

Ryman Healthcare Ltd David Gibson Canterbury 03 366 4069 david.gibson@rymanhealthcare.com

Seipp Construction Ltd Peter Seipp  Canterbury 03 423 1718 peter@seipp.co.nz

Smith Crane & 
Construction Ltd

Tim Smith Canterbury 03 359 7759 tim@smithcranes.co.nz

South Auckland Crane 
Hire Ltd

Bill Nisbet Auckland 09 375 8148 bill@ps.gen.nz

South Port New 
Zealand Ltd

Hayden Mikkelsen Southland 03 212 8159 hmikkelsen@southport.co.nz

Southern Towers Ltd Graham Millar Southland 0274 862 460 graham@southerntowers.co.nz

Spiral Drillers Ltd Andy Hannah Auckland 09 236 8016 andrew@spiraldrillers.co.nz

Stark Bros Ltd Andrew Stark Canterbury 03 328 8550 info@starkbros.co.nz

Steel & Tube Holdings Opeti Langoia Auckland 09 271 9279 opeti.langoia@steelandtube.co.nz

Steve Bowling 
Contracting Ltd

Dean Collinson Northland 09 435 2119 admin@sbc.co.nz

Stevenson’s Structural 
Engineers (1978) Ltd

Morgan Dunn Manawatu 06 329 8727 office@sse.co.nz

Supermac Holdings Ltd Rex McIntyre Bay of Plenty 07 552 5270 office@supermac.co.nz

Swanson Transport Ltd Nick Longuet-
Higgins

Auckland 09 833 6079 nick@swantrans.co.nz

Texco Drilling & Piling 
Ltd

Peter McElwain Canterbury 03 384 1255 dig@texco.co.nz

The Chain Man Ltd Tony  Tamakehu Canterbury 03 366 1528 tony@chainman.co.nz
Thelin Construction Ltd David Thelin Nelson 03 544 8906 thelin.construction@xtra.co.nz
Thompson Group Mark Baird Canterbury 03 688 7164 mark@thompsonltd.co.nz
Titan Cranes Ltd, Head 
Office

Vaughan Clark Wellington (04) 568 
3104

vaughan@titan.nz

Todd McPhee Crane 
Hire Ltd

Shane Manu Waikato 07 886 8007 manager@toddmcphee.co.nz

VT Transport Ltd Pana Shama Auckland 09 218 9073 info@vttransport.co.nz
Waikato Steel 
Fabricators Ltd

Gary Lightfoot Waikato 07 856 4884 reception@wsf.co.nz

Waikouaiti Auto & 
Engineering

Kevin Byrne Otago 03 465 7797 Ricky.manson@wae.co.nz
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Wiri Wholesale Timber 
Ltd

Lance  Worthington Auckland 09 277 7695 amber.coppins@wiritimber.co.nz

360 Cranes & Haulage 
Ltd

Tash Johns Canterbury 0800 360 272 ops360cranes@gmail.com

ASSOCIATE MEMBERS

COMPANY NAME FIRST NAME SURNAME PROVINCE PHONE EMAIL 

Accessman Group Lena Harrington Christchurch 0800 243 844 lena@accessman.co.nz

Assessing and 
Training Services

Ron McPherson Auckland 09 575 9738 atsltd@xtra.co.nz

Axiom Training Chris Campbell Hamilton 07 850 8319 chris.campbell@axiomtraining.co.nz

Bureau Veritas (New 
Zealand) Ltd

Christian Erasmus Auckland 09 526 4614 christian.erasmus@nz.bureauveritas.com

CablePrice (NZ) Ltd Johan Hanekom Wellington 04 568 0571 johan.hanekom@cableprice.co.nz

Cookes Andy Palmer Auckland 09 274 4299 apalmer@bridoncookes.co.nz

Cranes Training & 
Assessing Services

Jules Cryns Auckland  0274 921154 jules@syncrocranes.co.nz

Design Engineering Dean  Van Buuren Canterbury 03 688 6713 dean@detim.co.nz

Gaprie Ltd Gary Priestley Bay of Plenty 021 0295 2214 gary@gaprie.com

Gough Palfinger Duncan Phillips Auckland 0800 725 346 duncan.phillips@palfinger.co.nz

HES NZ Ltd Tony Brown Auckland 09 275 2011 tony@hesnz.co.nz

Industry Skills Ltd t/a 
iskills 

Katrina Foster Tauranga 07 542 0857 bookings@iskills.co.nz

JLG Industries Ltd Brian Lund Auckland 09 276 1728 blund@jlg.com

Kennards Hire Brendon Powley Auckland 027 700 140 brendonpowley@kennardshire.co.nz

Konecranes Pty Ltd The Manager Auckland 09 634 5322 admin.nz@konecranes.com

Leverage Training Ltd Norman Kete Waikato 027 777 9944 norm@leveragetraining.co.nz

Major Oak Safety 
Training Ltd

Stuart Hindley Waikato 027 788 4463 stuart@most.kiwi.nz

Manage Company Sue Walton Bay of Plenty 0800 747 569 sue@managecompany.co.nz

Manitowoc John Stewart Australia 61 2 8822 4000 john.stewart@manitowoc.com

Marsh & McLennan Hayley O'Connor Auckland 06 300 6666 hayley.oconnor@marsh.com

MH Project Services 
Ltd

Michael Hannan Canterbury 03 313 9272 baz@mhprojects.co.nz

Mimico/Crane Sales 
(NZ) Ltd

Ben Prouse Waikato 07 888 5037 ben.prowse@cranesales.co.nz

MRL Ltd Colin Haynes Auckland 0274 782 738 mrl@xtra.co.nz

Oil Intel Ltd Reuben Thickpenny Hawkes Bay 06 871 5325 reuben@oilintel.co.nz
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Overwatch Solutions 
Ltd

Maurice Davis Palmerston 
North

027 682 9824 maurice.davis@overwatchsolutions.
co.nz

P A Construction 
Equipment Pty Ltd

Anthony Heeks International 00 61 2 9544 
5411

anthonyh@pacecranes.com.au

Pouana Limited Adrian McClutchie Tauranga 021 296 7615 pouanaltd@gmail.com

RML Ltd Roger Sullivan Wellington 021 296 7615 roger@rml.training

R U D Chains Pty Ltd Stuart Nolan International 07 3809 1300 stuart.nolan@rud.com.au

RamsetReid Jim Campbell Auckland 0800 882 212 sales@reids.co.nz

Roberts Engineering 
Ltd

Dirk Goode Christchurch 029 384 4360 dirk@robertseng.co.nz

Safety n Action Wendy Marsland Auckland 09 414 5944 wendy.marsland@safetynaction.co.nz

SGS NZ Ltd Phil Schunk Auckland 0800 103 433 phil.schunk@sgs.com

Shaw's Bertus Marks Waikato 07823 4029 bertus@shaws.co.nz

Sheet Pile NZ Ltd David Broad Waikato 021 500 625 david@sheetpile.co.nz

Skills Michael Lortan Auckland 09 525 2590 michaell@skills.org.nz

Skill Me Limited Paul Guy Dunedin 021 947 187 paul@skillme.co.nz

Stork Technical 
Services NZ Ltd

Robert Sullivan Taranaki 06 753 6169 rob.sullivan@stork.com

Summerset 
Construction Ltd

Frank O'Mara Auckland 021 265 8845 frank.omara@summerset.co.nz

Tadano Oceania Pty 
Ltd

Anthony Grosser International 130 0823 266 anthony.grosser@tadano.com

Terex Lifting Australia 
Pty Ltd

Craig Hain International + 61 419 707 
244

craig.hain@terex.com

Tidd Ross Todd Ltd Robert Carden Waikato 07 849 4839 rscarden@trt.co.nz

Titan Construction 
Equipment Ltd

Kirsten Davidson Wellington 04 560 9341 kirsten@titance.co.nz

Transport 
Specifications Ltd

Mike Brown Auckland 09 415 9060 mike@tsltd.co.nz

TVH New Zealand Ltd Brendan Chittingworth Auckland 09 274 9695 brendan.chillingworth@tvh.com

Tyres4U Dave McCormick Auckland 03 343 8890 davem@tyres4u.co.nz

UAA Matt Zeigler Auckland 09 980 3447 mattz@uaa.co.nz

UDC Finance Ltd Morgan Strong Auckland 03 741 4970 morgan.strong@udc.co.nz

Vehicle Technologies 
(2017) Ltd

Glen Shardlow Wellington 04 567 1964 glen@vehicletech.co.nz

Vertical Horizonz 
Group

Bruce Mazengarb Bay of Plenty   09 263 8054 andrew.sykes@verticalhorizonz.co.nz

Wood Training Tania Garrett Taranaki 06 751 1101 info@woodtraining.co.nz
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TRAINING AND ASSESSORS

Accessman 
Group

Lena 
Harrington

0800 243 844 
E: lena@accessman.co.nz 
W: https://accessman.co.nz/

Hire of access equipment and industry 
standards.

Assessing and 
Training Services 
Ltd

Ron 
McPherson

09 575 9738 
E: atsltd@xtra.co.nz 
W: www.assess-train.co.nz/

Training and Assessing employees to NZQA 
Units in crane and stevedoring industries on 
company sites or as required by employer.

Axiom Training Chris 
Campbell

07 850 8319 
E: chris.campbell@axiomtraining.co.nz 
W: https://axiomtraining.co.nz/

Axiom Training is NZ’s leading industrial training 
and truck and machinery licence provider in New 
Zealand. Specialists in crane training, AMS Group 
offers a range of nine crane short courses, with 
the option of a New Zealand Certificate in Crane 
Operation (Level 3). The short courses are able 
to be delivered on your site, on your equipment, 
or you can enrol your team on one of the public 
courses available. 

Cranes Assessing 
& Training 
Services Ltd

Jules Cryns 0274 921154 
E: jules@syncrocranes.co.nz 
W: http://syncrocranes.co.nz/ 

Cranes Assessing & Training Services Limited is 
able to provide training and assessing for a wide 
range of Unit Standards and NZ Certificates in 
crane operation.
Knowledge of the subject comes from many 
years of experience in construction and 
craneage.

Cranetec Group Peter McNally 021722096 
E: peter@cranetec.co.nz 
W: https://www.cranetec.co.nz/

Cranetec Group strives to provide safe lifting 
solutions to the construction industry through 
its three crane divisions:
1. Crane hire: Favco/Favelle Tower Cranes 
fully supported by our extensive workshop 
and Technicians at our Riverhead (Auckland) 
establishment.
2. Crane Labour: Tower crane Operators, 
Dogmen and Riggers. Fully certified, with 
regular verification of competence.
3. Crane Training and Assessing: Our Lead 
Assessor (NZ reg no 742996) is able to pass 
on the knowledge gained from 35 years’ hands 
on experience with Tower Cranes (including 
Offshore Oil Installations and High-Rise 
construction).

Digital Training & 
Assessment Ltd

Allan Collins 07 544 7476 
E: allan@digitalcranes.co.nz 
W: www.digitalcranes.co.nz

Trainer & registered ITO Assessor - truck 
loaders, dogman courses, gantry cranes, mobile 
cranes (to National Certificate level) and forklift 
courses.



CANZ MEMBERS MONTHLY MAGAZINE - February 2021    	      I  21

Gaprie Ltd Gary Priestley 021 0295 2214  
E: gary@gaprie.com 
W: www.gaprie.com

Skills ITO Workplace Assessor for EWP, Crane 
and Dogman
Compitenz Assessor - Forklifts, FASET NZ 
Representative, FASET Approved Safety Net 
Trainer

Industry Skills 
Ltd t/a iskills

Cameron 
Childerhouse

07 542 0857 
E: bookings@iskills.co.nz 
W: https://www.iskills.co.nz/

iskills is a New Zealand Qualifications Authority 
(NZQA) Registered and Accredited Tertiary 
Education Organisation (TEO) approved under 
the Education Act since 2001.
iskills is a New Zealand Qualifications Authority 
(NZQA) Registered and Accredited Tertiary 
Education Organisation (TEO) approved under 
the Education Act since 2001.
Our core business is working with organisations 
in the infrastructure industries including, 
Electricity Supply, Telecommunications, Gas, 
Water and Civil.
We can offer full training and assessment of 
truck mounted cranes, EWPS, and other crane 
associated units and competencies.

Leverage Training 
Ltd

Norm Kete 027 777 9944 
E: norm@leveragetraining.co.nz

Leverage Training is a training company that 
specialises in Crane training and assessing. I 
am also a Skills assessor as well.

Major Oak Safety 
Training Ltd

Stuart Hindley 07 868 2565 
E: stuart@most.kiwi.nz 
W: https://www.most.kiwi.nz/

Training and Assessing: Workplace assessing, 
competency training, mentoring and safety 
solutions. Delivered across a wide range of 
industry sectors (construction, infrastructure, 
transport, to name a few) Cranes & Rigging, 
Forklift (and attachments), Telehandler, EWP, 
Licence endorsements & more, training and 
assessing.

Overwatch 
Solutions Ltd

Maurice Davis 027 682 9824 
E: maurice.davis@overwatchsolutions.
co.nz

Overwatch Solutions Limited is a whanau owned 
and operated business offering professional 
services within the Health and Safety sector.
Based in Palmerston North, our vision is to 
deliver first class training options, facilitate 
workplace assessments and offer consultancy 
throughout New Zealand.
As a Skills registered contract workplace 
assessor, we can offer the crane industry many 
training solutions.

RML Ltd Roger Sullivan 021 610 939 
E: roger@rml.training 
W: http://www.rml.training/index.
html

Assessment and Training Provider
Operating since 2002 RML Ltd provides 
assessment and training services to Crane/
Construction companies.

Pouana Ltd Adrain 
McClutchie

021 296 7615 
E: pouanaltd@gmail.com

Based in Tauranga
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Safety n Action Wendy 
Marsland

09 414 5944 
E: wendy.marsland@safetynaction.co.nz 
W: https://www.safetynaction.co.nz/

Safety ‘n Action is New Zealand’s leading 
provider of Industry Training, developing 
and delivering ITO approved training and 
assessment material for over 65+ courses to 
the highest standards, for all learning levels 
nationwide.
Our crane courses are delivered by dedicated, 
highly experienced and qualified trainers who are 
recognized as subject matter experts in their fields 
of expertise.

Vertical Horizonz 
Group

Andrew Sykes 09 263 8054 
E: andrew.sykes@verticalhorizonz.co.nz 
W: https://www.verticalhorizonz.com/

Vertical Horizonz New Zealand provides quality, 
customisable and real training solutions - 
nationwide.
With 20 years’ experience in delivering NZQA 
accredited training, we deliver over 110 health 
and safety compliance short courses across the 
following core business areas: Crane, Health and 
Safety, Chemical Safety, Fire and Emergency, First 
Aid, Height and Access, Confined Space, Electrical 
Safety, Rural, Transport and Licencing, Adult 
Education, Leadership, Youth, Maori Education 
and Online Training.

Wood Training Tania Garrett 06 751 1101 
E: info@woodtraining.co.nz 
W: https://www.woodtraining.co.nz/

M&O Pacific Ltd trading as Wood Training is a 
trusted partner and advisor to customers for world 
class training and consultancy. We offer a range 
of training include fire, marine, first aid, health 
and safety and driver and machinery courses 
(including Elevated Work Platform, Defensive 
Driving, F Endorsement and Cranes).

MEMBERSHIP BENEFIT: Z BUSINESS CARD

CRANE ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP BENEFIT 
UPDATE: 
Caltex/Z has now updated their card system with a new Z Business 
card, which you will be able to use at both Caltex and Z outlets.  
This is good news as it opens up the network to our respective 
members using the Caltex Star card and/or Z Business Card.

Purchases made using Z Business Card at Z branded service 
stations and Caltex branded service stations are eligible to receive 
the:

➤ 	Fly Buys Offer

➤ 	Airpoints Offer

Points are accumulated at an Account level and there can only be 
one Loyalty Number for each account.

APPLY TODAY

https://caltex.co.nz/products-and-services/caltex-plus-z-a-bigger-network-a-better-deal/
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INDIVIDUAL AND LIFE MEMBERS

As a CANZ Member, you are one of our biggest advocates. You know and understand who we are, and 
therefore, you are the ideal people to spread the word. So, encourage others to join the Association.

Please share the love and tell everyone how wonderful we are as an Association!

BECOME A CANZ MEMBER!
Membership options
Full Membership:
For individuals or firms that own and operate any type of crane in New Zealand.
	Category A: all mobile, tower and general construction cranes.
	Category B: all other crane types including overhead travelling, under-hung travelling, monorail, 

wharf and gantry type container and straddle carriers.
	Associate Membership: For individuals or firms not owning or operating cranes but involved in the 

industry through allied trades or businesses.
	Individual Membership: Individual membership is available to any individual with links to the crane industry.  

We welcome crane operators and dogmen to join the Crane Association of New Zealand.
	Overseas Membership: For individuals or firms in the crane industry but not actively in business in New Zealand.

To learn more about our membership, please contact us on 04 473-3558 or E: info@cranes.org.nz.

Disclaimer
While every reasonable effort has been made to ensure that the information contained in this correspondence is complete and 
accurate, the Crane Association of New Zealand (Inc.) does not represent or warrant the accuracy or completeness of the 
information, or that this information is suitable for use in every situation. The Association, and its directors and officers, do 
not accept any responsibility or liability arising directly or indirectly from or in connection with your use or reliance on this 
information, or from any omission in the information. Copyright ©2018. All rights reserved.

MEMBERSHIP FIRST NAME PROVINCE PROVINCE PHONE EMAIL

Individual Dave Sayles Manawatu 0274 447 860 dwsayles@xtra.co.nz

Individual Neil Hunter Bay of Plenty 021 284 0303 ns07@xtra.co.nz

Individual Peter Dobbe Overseas 675 707 26018 peterdobbe88@gmail.com

Individual Bevan Joyce Taranaki 027 878 3007 191lincoln@gmail.com

Individual Ken Hodges Western Australia 061 408 820 351 cossack.hire@bigpond.com

Individual Martin Griffiths Waiuku 0272262376 martin.griffiths@fultonhogan.com

Life Member Winston Martyn South Canterbury 03 686 0261 avmartyn@xtra.co.nz

Life Member Bill Houlker Wellington 021 431 452 wd.houlker@gmail.com

Life Member Ian Roebuck Taranaki 0274 422 433 ian@ianroebuckcranehire.co.nz

Life Member John Carter Wellington 0274 433 622 johnscarter@xtra.co.nz

Life Member Gordon Stone Marlborough 0274 432 236 godonstone@icloud.com

Life Member Grant Moffat Auckland 027 244 2049 grant.moffat@heb.co.nz

Life Member Malcolm McWhannell Auckland 0274 725 435 wombul@heronconstruction.co.nz

Life Member Peter Thompson Auckland 0274 925 276 admin@clearwater.co.nz

Life Member Richard Parsons Auckland 021 506 017 dick.parsons@gmail.com

Life Member Robert Carden Waikato 0274 928 953 rscarden@trt.co.nz

Reciprocal Brandon Hitch International 0061 3 8320 0460 ceo@cica.com.au
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As the national peak membership body for the Crane industry in New Zealand, we now offer you an ideal op-
portunity to reach crane owners, crane companies and crane members directly through the below packages. If 
you have a product, services or job vacancies you wish to advertise through one of the below packages, please 
contact the Crane Association of New Zealand on E: info@cranes.org.nz or Ph: 04 473 3558.

PACKAGE OPTIONS COST PACKAGE OVERVIEW

Package 1: GOLD $750.00 The Gold package includes;

- 1 page in the new members newsletter

- Banner advert in the CANZ external monthly 
newsletter

- Blog shared through three of CANZ's social 
media channels, twice in one month

Package 2: SILVER $500.00 The Silver package includes;

- 1/2 page in the new members newsletter

- Banner advert in the CANZ external monthly 
newsletter

- Blog shared through three of CANZ's social 
media channels, twice in one month

Package 3: BRONZE $250.00 The Bronze package includes;

- 1/2 page in the new members newsletter

- Blog shared through three of CANZ's social 
media channels, twice in one month

Package 4: SOCIAL MEDIA ONLY $125.00 - Blog shared through three of CANZ's social 
media channels, once.

CANZ Social Media Channels;

1.	 Facebook

2.	 LinkedIN

3.	 Twitter

All packages are exclusive of GST. Payment is required upfront. Submission deadline: 20th of each month, prior 
to the release of the next month's newsletter on the 1st of the month. All newsletters are released on the 1st 
of the month or the next working day if this date falls on the weekend or a statutory holiday. Social media 
blogging is based on payment upfront, once the payment has cleared we will share your information through 
our channels. All content, design artwork etc including a URL link are to be provided by you. 

All communication is subject to being reviewed prior to publication by the CANZ Executive.

for 
lifting

professionals

ADVERTISING WITH  
THE CRANE ASSOCIATION  
OF NEW ZEALAND

To learn more please send the Crane Association of New Zealand an email on E: info@cranes.org.nz 
or Ph: 04 473 3558.

mailto:info@cranes.org.nz
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